
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

CalFresh benefits for March will be issued on 
Friday, March 1, 2019. 

 
 

 Please be advised that CalFresh benefits that would normally be issued March 1st through March 
10th will be issued on Friday, March 1, 2019 for all active CalFresh households. New 

applications approved in March 2019 will not be affected. 
 

 

QUESTIONS? 
 CONTACT THE PHONE CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTER AT 1-888-421-8080 OR SEE US AT OUR WALK-IN CUSTOMER 

SERVICE CENTER LOCATIONS: 18W BEACH STREET, WATSONVILLE OR 1020 EMELINE AVENUE, SANTA CRUZ 


